Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has expressed an interest in becoming a member of our school Digital Council. We will be meeting once a month in school at lunchtimes (the first Wednesday of each month at 12.45pm) to talk and discuss current online safety issues and how to get this important messages across to others. If they'd like to take part please complete the form below and return it to Mrs Bosley by 29th April. Any questions please ask Mrs Bosley or Mrs Kirkman (Online Safety Governor).

www.shipston.warwickshire.sch.uk

Application Form For the Digital Council

Name:	Class:	
I would like to become a member of the Digital Council because		

If you have an idea for a Digital Council Logo, please design one on the back of this sheet.